
From: Ralph Smith <rrccss1963@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 11:53 AM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Re: Shingle Place Hill

> On Jul 7, 2022, at 11:44 AM, Ralph Smith <rrccss1963@gmail.com> wrote:

> The Shingle Place Hill Project is perhaps one of the most illadvised projects to come before your 

board.It has not a single positive feature. I won’t list all the irreparable harm it will cause out town. Any 

affordable housing it will create is best left for something closer to downtown with train service, shops 

and banking services, religious, legal and other services. Only the developer stands to gain, or should I 

mention some members of the Brown family. By the way, town has been very good to the Browns. It is a

shame that  their legacy will be this illconceived project. Respectfully submitted, Ralph C. Smith




